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Supporting: HB-5574 HA 1 Emergency Rental and Homeowner Protection Act 
 
Testimony: 
I am in support of the Emergency Renter and Homeowner Protection Act, HB5574 because I 
know the hardship of being laid off during this pandemic. HB5574 is an opportunity to bring relief 
to individuals, families, and communities who are experiencing income insecurity during this 
pandemic. 


